
Minutes from USSVI, USS Asheville Base Meeting  

Held at Ryan's Restaurant, 1000 Brevard road, Asheville, NC 

04 March 2014 

 

1806 Called to order 

 Tolling of the Boats for March 

 Introductions 

 

1814 Minutes of the February meeting approved as posted 

Treasurers report: $758.15 in checking, $35.00 in savings, ~$430.00 in stores.  Report accepted 

 

1816 OLD BUSINESS 

National Elections are coming up. If you have nominations in mind get them in soon. Certain 

qualifications apply. 

The rummage sale is on hold for now. 

The 2014 membership stickers are here. See Joe Schmidt. 

 

1819 NEW BUSINESS 

It was mentioned that we could maybe invite Don Brewer’s widow to the Moonshine Mountain 

Memorial service as our guest. No decision was reached. 

Discussion of whether or not we should keep a ‘memorial book’. 

Generally favorable response, but no decision. 

Mike Thrift made a half hour presentation on the benefits of members using his hotel, the Skyline, for 

our Memorial attendees’ needs. It sounds like a nice place. 

We need volunteers for Moonshine Mountain entertainment. 

The National Chaplain, Ray Fritz, will be there, and we have two trumpeters lined up. 

The Memorial needs to be cleaned up, and maybe minor repairs. 

 

1919 GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Half and Half won by the COB, and donated to the Base. 

 

1922 Adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Bob Moore, Base Secretary. 

 


